
For additional information 
visit www.sewerimprovements.info.

You can also call the information line at 520-622-2527

Below – Bore Pit and Tunnel for new piping; 
Right – Auger used during boring operations.

Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation Department (RWRD) 

Mabel Street Sewer and Treatment Project

Your property  is in an area where the Pima County Regional Wastewater 
Reclamation Department (RWRD) and its contractor, Hunter Contracting Co., are 
beginning work on the Mabel Street Sewer Improvement Project located near Pima 
Community College (PCC) Downtown Campus.  This project addresses capacity 
concerns which were identified in the Speedway Sewer Augmentation Study. 

The improvements will occur along Mabel Street between Sixth and Thirteenth 
avenues (see map on reverse side). The contractor will install new twelve-inch 
diameter sewer mains from Tenth Avenue to Thirteenth Avenue, replace the existing 
eight-inch diameter sewer lines with new twelve-inch lines from Sixth Avenue to 
Tenth Avenue and install approximately ten new sixty-inch diameter manholes.

When construction begins, property owners in the area and the traveling public should expect intermittent 
closures and/or restrictions along Mabel Street during excavation and installation of the sewer lines. 
Residents and businesses will be notified prior to any impacts.  

Construction is scheduled to begin in 
early August 2020 and is expected to 
be completed fall of 2020.

To lessen the impact on the traveling 
public, the contractor plans to use 
a jack and bore operation to cross 
Stone Avenue.  Jack and bore is a 
method of horizontal construction 
where construction crews drill a hole underground horizontally 
between two points without disturbing the surface.

SEWER SERVICE WILL NOT BE AFFECTED BY THIS WORK.

Because of COVID-19, a Public Open House is not 
possible. Team members will be available to talk 
individually with you about your access and any 
other project related questions you may have.

See bottom of this image for website and information line.

Above – Crews installing pipe into tunnel. 

http://www.sewerimprovements.info

